
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 5, 2008 

 

 

 

SENT VIA E-MAIL ON 8/5/08 & ABC/LEGAL MESSENGER  

FOR DELIVER ON 8/6/08 BY NOON 
David Danner 
Executive Director 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 S. Evergreen Pk. Dr. S.W. 

PO Box 47250 

Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

 

Re: In the Matter of the Joint Application of Puget Holdings LLC and Puget Sound Energy, 

 Inc For an Order Authorizing Proposed Transaction 

 Docket No. U-072375 

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

 

Enclosed please find the originals and twelve copies each of the Highly Confidential and Non-

Highly Confidential Response Testimony of Stephen G. Hill on behalf of Public Counsel in the 

above-entitled docket.   The Highly Confidential versions are in sealed envelopes.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Simon J. ffitch 

Assistant Attorney General 

Public Counsel Section  

(206) 389-2055 

 

SJf:cjw 

Enclosures 

cc:  Service List (Federal Express Overnight & E-mail) 


